Rec Plex

Fertile Valley League play has already started and the Comets first home game will be versus Davidson on Friday, November 26. The first minor hockey tournaments will be the peewee's on December 4 and 5 and bantams on December 11 and 12.

Public skating is daily (except on days when the school may book) and Thursday evenings. Other times are determined weekly depending on the schedule. It is free of charge for everyone in the community this year.

Ringette Officials Clinic

Outlook will host a Level 1 ringette officials clinic on Sun-

day, November 21. See coming events for details.

Fitness Classes

A new six week session for both morning and evening are now under way and end December 16. Call the Recreation Office for more details.

Blackstrap Regional Recreation Association

Blackstrap will hold an area information meeting for all Recreation Board/Communities, Tuesday, November 23 at the Conquest Senior Centre.

Items for discussion include: changes to the Sask. Lottery Trust Funding (formerly TIP); information on Blackstrap programs and services; Zone 5 Sports Council; Municipal Government - Sport, Culture and Recreation Branch; and distribution of Blackstrap Winter Games technical package.

It is important that all communities be represented, particularly by the person(s) who prepares the TIP grant application. Seniors should also be represented. If you would like further information contact Wendy at 867-9555.

Zone 5 Winter Games Playdowns

Kindersley will host the 1994 Saskatchewan Winter Games from February 13-19, where the 8 zones in the province will be competing in 14 sporting events. These events are: badminton, bowling, curling, figure skating, gymnastics, hockey, karate, ringette, alpine skiing, cross country skiing, speedskating, volleyball, wrestling and Special Olympics (bowling, speedskating, cross country skiing).

Zone 5, Outlook's zone, is holding playdowns in these events to select a team to represent the zone at the games. If you are interested in competing in any of these sports, contact the recreation office as soon as possible as registration deadlines are fast approaching. Being able to represent zone 5 at the games is exciting and a great experience.